THE CUTTING EDGE

OzarksdMountain Woodcarvers

http://www.ozarkmtnwoodcarvers.com/

OFFICERS MONTHLY MTINGS MEMBERIIP DUES

President Gerry Gerhart We meet the first Thursday evenirgf Membership dues are $15 for &
Vice President Stew Blain the month at7pm atthe Senior Cente individual and $18 for a family Dues
Secretary Susan Spole in Kimberling City, MO. aredue in August.

Treasurer Stew Blain

Class Coordinator Open (If Reeds Spring schools close due to
Librarian Bob Ryder weather, we do not have meetings.)
Membership OPEN

Send dues t&ue Spoley
940 Alyeska Point Rd.
Lampe, MO 65681

Weekly Carvens Kimbeling City Senior Center Every Tuesday at noon (come for lunch)

Shell Knob Senior CenterEvery Thursday 84 (come for lunch)

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING
December3, 2015

TheChristmas Partyneeting was called to order &00by Stew Blain. There we members in attendance
unfortunatelynone of the Shell Knob contingent showed upg\s usual the food was great and thi# gxchange was a
lot of fun, but we sure missed the members who coudlinake it. There was no secreta®report as there was no
meeting in November Stew rerted thatwe had $881.72in our bankPleasaead the restof the newsletter to get
the details of what was discussed during the meetin@m not repeating the information here.

OLD& NEWBUSINESS:

Nominations for We are looking for nominations for Presidént
President

el @i A\Eifel | TheDave Keeele was thigart Griffith Award winner this yearUnhfortunately Davewas not

at the meeting toreceivethe award in person. Stewdlget in touch with Rve to let him
know that he won the award The plague was already update&topby the Kimberling aree
Senior Center to see it.

Dave was given the award because of his great contributions to the club. Not only did I
developour new webdke, he also maintains it. Dave is alesponsiblefor the growth of
the club and for heading up the Shell Krgogbup.

THANK YOU DAVE!
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Christmas Party A good time was had by allll

It was like herding cats to get everyone at the table at the same time!
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And Jerry and Rich woulddhold still ¢ this is the best picture | have of them!

Gift Exchange It took awhile for the group to get into stealirggbut they finally got the hag of it.

FromBarb to Gerry toSharong awell traveled box. Barb ended up wittthe bird.
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So who ended up with what? Dale got the scoop, Gerry got the ladle, Mare stole title |&erry stole the scoop, Dale
stole theladle, Mary stole the scoopGerry stole the spoon.
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Snack Schedule If you missed the meeting you will have to wait till next year to volunteer to bring snacks
2dzNJ 6dzaAySaa YSSiAy3ao ¢KFyl1a G2 .20
volunteer schedule:

Janc Bob Ryder

Febg Sue Spoley

Mar ¢ Mark Everson

Il allale ] @=1avlalel| March 14¢ 18, 2016: Ozarks Woodcarving SeminaB40 W. Grand, Springfield, MO.
Events Contact John Engler (417 26842) or Loren Woodard (573 42003) for a flyer or check
their website for more informatiomttp://www.ozarkswoodcarvingseminar.com/index.html

May 7 & 8. 2016: North Arkansas Woodcarvers 888" Annual Woodcarving Show and
Sale. More information witle coming in January. In the mean time chiénekr website:
www.northarkansaswoodcarving.org

Check the website for more upcoming events.

Membership Cards Membership cards are ready for anyone who paid their dues.  If yo@deinyours,
please pick it up at the next meeting.

Nov & DedBirthdays gty R=liulcVACE

= Dale Boyer Nov9
= NadineBentley = Nov 13
Gerry Gerhart  Dec 20
James Cooper Dec 31

A few last photos from a great evening!
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